
News and Dates you need to know…
Back to School Parent Night: Tuesday, August 16, 2022 * 5pm
 St. Rose Catholic school holds a special partnership with parents. It is vital for 
the continued success of our school that parents actively support the mission and vision 
of our school. Support includes parent involvement and being aware of what is going on 
within the school community. 
 The annual Parent Meeting provides parents with information concerning our 
22-23 school year. It is MANDATORY that at least one parent attends. Changes to 
the Parent/Student Handbook will be discussed and paperwork completed. 
 5pm - Pre 3 and 4, Kindergarten and First Grade parents will meet in the 
cafeteria.
 6pm - Second - Eighth Grade parents will meet in the cafeteria.
 Parents will meet in the cafeteria with Mrs. Judy to review general rules and 
guidelines. Parents will then go to your child’s classroom where the teacher will discuss 
and pass out paperwork on classroom procedures and curriculum. Students will get a 
sweet treat and a raffle ticket for door prizes during your classroom visit. Those families 
which have multiple students should attend the 5pm session to allow time to visit all 
your students’ classrooms. 
 We strongly suggest that parents visit the parish hall where community agencies, 
school  groups, parish business office  and vendors will be available to discuss 
programs, tuition arrangements and opportunities.  Take this time to also grab a hot 
dog, chips, drink and fill out your paperwork while there. Don’t forget to check out our 
media center, counselor and art rooms and meet the new teachers! 

First Day of School (Grades K-8): Thursday, August 18, 2022
 Students are permitted to wear school uniform shorts during the months of 
September and October. Gently used uniforms are available in the school beginning 
August 8, 2022.
 WARD APPAREL, 3619 Elida Rd., is our uniform provider. They have uniform 
requirements for all grades. Highlights: Preschoolers do not wear uniforms but must be 
dressed appropriately for learning. Flip flops and shoes without backs (straps) are not 
suggested as this may cause injury when running or jumping. Fifth (5th) - eighth (8th) 
grade boys must wear white, button down Oxford shirts (long or short sleeve ONLY) 
with an embroidered logo and a tie. Fifth (5th) - eighth (8th) grade girls are permitted to 
wear white,  button down Oxford shirts (long or short sleeve) with embroidered logo or 
Peter Pan collard shirts with logo ONLY. Students in grades 5-8 are NOT permitted to 
wear polo style shirts.  

OVER ——>



Shot Requirements - 7th Grade
 Students entering 7th grade are REQUIRED to have a Tdap (Tetanus, diphtheria 
and pertussis) and a MVCA4 (Meningococcal) vaccine for entrance into school. 
Students without proof of vaccination will be subject to exclusion from school
 The following is a list recommended vaccines available at the health department 
for teens:    Pertussis (Whooping Cough)
   HPV (Human Papillomavirus - three doses in a series)
   Chicken Pox (Varicella - two doses in a series)
   Hepatitis A (Hepatitis A -two doses in a series)

Immunization Clinic * August 25 from 2pm - 5pm (Grade 7-12 ONLY)
Call for an appointment (419) 228-4457

Bussing Information 
 Any student needing to access bussing from LIMA CITY SCHOOLS must 
register for the bus. Families must have the following: 1) a signed, dated letter 
requesting transportation. 2) A completed LCS Transportation Request Form. 3) A 
current utility bill (within the last 3 months) showing the mailing and service address. 
Packets with this information were sent home the last week of school. Additional copies 
are available in the school office.
 All of this information MUST Be taken to the LCS Transportation Dept. located at 
600 E. Wayne Street, Lima, OH. Student(s) must accompany parent as a photo ID will 
be taken at the time. 
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